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February 27, 2009

Eric G. Daye
1784 Hampton Oaks Drive

Fayetteville, NC 28314

Re: Well Construction Permit Application # 09-5-21591

Dear Mr. Daye,

Your permit application to construct or repair a private drinking water well at 840 Ed
Thomas Road has been reviewed to ensure compliance with North Carolina well construction
standards (15A NCAC 02C). Your permit has been denied for the following:

Proposed well location is in an area generally subject to flooding.
Reference: 15A NCAC 02C. 0107 (a) (1)

Proposed well location does not meet minimum horizontal separation distance or setback
requirements. Reference: 15A NCAC 02C . 0107 (1)

Proposed well location is in an area of groundwater, which is known to be contaminated.
Reference: 15A NCAC 02C. 0107 (b) (1)

Well construction at proposed location would result in some other violation of State
standard(s), as explained: 15A NCAN 18A .1950 (c) Nitrification fields and repair areas shall not
be located under paved areas or areas subject to vehicular traffic.
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